
The new hymnal supplement The Faith We Sing was added to our 

pews this past Spring and have enhanced our worship.  To date,  

219 of 402 hymnals have been given in honor  or  memory of 

loved ones.  Will you consider purchasing one or more in honor 

or memory of a loved one?   

Each copy is $13. Our side pews need 6 each at $78 and the 

middle pews need 8 each at $104.   They may be purchased in 

honor or memory of a loved one.  

Faith We Sing Hymnal Dedication 
 

I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in honor of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
I/We would like to dedicate a hymnal in memory of:  
____________________________________________ 
 
Given by:  ___________________________________  
 

Please find my check attached to this form.   
 

More forms are available in the Narthex  
or Bell Tower Entrance. 

CAP Food Items Needed  
Diapers, Canned Meats, Rice and Corn  

Stewardship for the week of July 12 

Operating 6,883.00 

Shoebox Project 195.35 

CAP 2,250.00 

Hymnal Fund 39.00 

Music Discretionary 370.28 

Capital Campaign 567.00 

Building Fund 370.00 

Total 10,674.63 

Sunday School 144 
Worship 193 
Summer Camps 28+ 
 
Beanie Weenies  6  
Back to School Items 34 
Shoebox Items 30 
 
Sandwich Wednesday: 575 
sandwiches made for 
Help4Kids! 

We encourage you to make use of  our online 

giving option especially as we approach the 

summer travel season.  Please scan the QR code 

with any smart phone or IPhone to navigate to the 

secure ACS account for FUMC and make your 

donation. You may also visit the website at: 

www.fumcconway.org and follow the “online giving” link to 

make a donation.  

SUMMER WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
  

Sunday School @ 9:30  
Worship @ 10:30 

  

For the months of JULY and AUGUST!    
 

 
Please make note and adjust  

your clock alarms and schedules.  

FUMC will offer a Handbell Camp for middle schoolers 

July 27-30 from 10:00 a.m. – Noon. Gloves, bells, and 

mallets will be provided. Music reading is not required. 

Ringers are welcome to invite friends. Ringing positions 

are limited to 10 ringers. Each participant will receive tie

-dyed gloves from The Raleigh Ringers. Email Billy 

Fallaw at billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org to register. This is 

a free camp sponsored by the music ministry of FUMC.  

Please leave your donations of Vienna Sausages in 

the designated mission baskets/containers in the 

narthex or in the Mission Corner of the Commons.  

If you have any questions, feel free to ask either 

Britt or Nancy Stiltner.  

Children’s Sunday School teachers are needed 

for the fall.  Please prayerfully consider 

volunteering. Please contact Tim Whitten at 

tim.whitten@fumcconway.org with questions. 

Nursery Helpers are Needed on Sundays 
while Robin Goff takes a medical leave of 
absence.  She will return in the fall.  Please 
contact Tim Whitten via the church office at  
488-4251 if you are available to help.  

Mission Committee Project  

July-August 

Collecting School Supplies for  Help4Kids 

ñBack to Schoolò program and for Christmas 

Child Shoeboxes.  

 

Please leave your donations in the designated containers in the 

Narthex or in the Giant Crayon Box in the Commons. A 

complete list of suggested items may be found in the Mission 

Projects flyer located at the Narthex and Bell Tower entrances.  

¦ Packs of #2 pencils ¦ pencil sharpeners 

¦ markers ¦ glue sticks 

¦ yellow highlighters ¦ composition notebooks 

¦ small picture books ¦ Crayons 

Thank you to the John McCutcheon Sunday 

School Class for  the refinishing of the brass basin 

in the Baptismal Font.  With much use through the 

years celebrating new life being given through 

baptism the basin was  in need of refinishing.  The  

Class dedicated the  basin in honor of Collins Catherine 

Hewitt and to the glory of God.   

Birthdays This Week 
 

July 19:  Mike Thomas 

July 20: Jimmy Ward 

July 21:  Collin Hucks 

July 22:  Jimmy Hammond 

July 23:  Kieran Gawith 

July 25:  Karen Foxworth, Chad Huggins,  

Corbin Jenkins 

July 26:  Dylan Jenkins 

Please follow us on Twitter 
@FUMCCONWAY. 

mailto:billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org


First View  

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Jan Kyzer, Nursery Asst. kyzer5@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Asst. 

Gayle Fanshaw,  Nursery Asst.  

James Graham, Sexton 

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Serving Next Sunday, July 26 

Altar Guild:  Lynn Hammond, Amy Hickman, Betty Huggins,  

 Glenda Sweet, Kimberley Wright 

Acolytes and Crucifer: Jacob Johnson, Evan Von Her rmann, 

 Samuel Hickman  

Greeters:  Blake and Cather ine Hewitt 

Counting Committee:  (Sunday)  Hunter  Jenkins 

(Monday) Maxine Dunn, Margaret Thompson, Nancy Stiltner 

Trustee Duty :  Janet Martin 

Sound Technician:  Lee Hickman, Char les Hucks  

Children’s Church:  Sammy and Debbie Johnson 

Bus Duty: J ill Watts 

Ushers: Phil Thompson (Chairman), Danny Clonts, Travis Dannelly, 

Lee Hickman, Bo Ives, Sammy Johnson, Frank Watts, Chris Wright.   

Just scan the QR code to go to our  
ACS secure page for online giving.  

New Sunday Morning Study Group 

9:30 a.m. in the FLC 

For men and women of all ages 

If you would like more information, please contact Julie Whitten 

at julie@designfrenzyinc.com or her cell phone 251-747-0787. 

Rev. Kyle, Nancy, Jonas and Sara will be on vacation July 20 
through July 25.  Please call the church office with pastoral needs. 
 
Danny Clonts is on vacation and until Saturday, July 25.  He 
will be back in the office on Monday, July 27. 

Upcoming Confirmation News 

All rising 6th graders and above who have not been 

confirmed and their parents are invited to meet with 

Reverend Kyle on Sunday, August 23 at 10:00 a.m. 

in the Parlor.  We will be discussing the details of 

this yearôs confirmation class.  Please contact Rev. 

Kyle for more information.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bread of Life 

Join us for a five week sermon series beginning Sunday July 

26, on the Gospel of John, chapter 6 as we explore the words 

of Jesus being the Bread of Life. Come with all your senses 

opened to ñwonderò with us through the  Gospel. 

¦ July 26 —  The Abundance of One. 

¦ August 2 — Our Struggle between Hunger and 

 Satisfaction. 

¦ August 9 — What Does It Mean for Us to Be Bread for 

 the World? 

¦ August 16 — What We Eat Makes a Difference! 

¦ August 23 — Discerning Our Choices. 


